
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Justin Hancock (jhancock@scprt.com) <jhancock@scprt.com>

Date: 4/1/2015 12:04:14 PM
Subject: FGI logo

Attachments: First Gentlemens Stacked B&W.jpg
DOC.PDF

Justin,
Can you send me a FGI logo with just the 3 black lines with the presented by SC Power team? Reference attachments. 
Please call when you get this.
Thank you, KV

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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